From: Diana Quast

To: Maura Weissleder
Subject: FW: Tree Commission Advisory Committee
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 3:26:38 PM

From: Keith Schepart <keith@taconictreecare.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 6:13 AM

To: Lawrence Klein <lwkleinpe@gmail.com>; Sean Murphy <smurphy1001@gmail.com>; Diana
Quast <dquast@yorktownny.org>; tom500sf <tom500sf@aol.com>

Subject: Tree Commission Advisory Committee

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning Diane,

The tree permit does not have the DBH of the trees to be removed.

If there are specimen trees involved than there needs to be a mitigation plan.
This application is incomplete.

Sincerely,

TCAC Members,
Larry Klein

Tom Schmidt
Sean Murphy
Keith Schepart
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